
 

 

 

19 October 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Investor 
 

Notification of change of statutory auditor 
 
Equity Trustees Limited as Responsible Entity for SGH LaSalle Concentrated Global Property 
Fund, ARSN 167 460 817 (the Fund) is pleased to announce the appointment of Deloitte as 
the Statutory Auditor for the Fund, effective for periods ended on or after 30 June 2021. 
 
The previous auditor of the Fund was PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC). 
 
Deloitte is the Statutory Auditor for other funds that are managed by SG Hiscock & Company 
Limited, where Equity Trustees Limited also acts as Responsible Entity.  The appointment of 
Deloitte was initiated by the Investment Manager, SG Hiscock & Company Limited, to deliver 
efficiencies from the existing relationship with Deloitte.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Russell Beasley 
Executive General Manager, Corporate Trustee Services 
Equity Trustees Limited 
 
 
 
 


